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Coca-Cola awards scholarships to SAC students 

Gary Golding and Janet Mateo each receive $1,000

The Coca-Cola Scholars Foundation recently awarded Santa Ana College (SAC) students, Gary Golding and Janet Mateo, $1,000 scholarship each. The funds will aid Golding and Mateo with fulfilling their dreams of becoming a pediatrician and social worker, respectively. 

“School expense is an unrelenting struggle for countless students with a scarce budget,” said SAC Scholarship Program Coordinator Stephanie Adams. “The cost of student living is increasingly rising and difficult for students to budget money for education.” 

With this impediment in mind, SAC annually provides students with more than 200 scholarship awards sponsored by various businesses, community-based agencies and private donors, one of which is the Coca-Cola Scholarship.

“The Coca-Cola Two-Year Colleges Scholarship Program gives support and encouragement to an under-served population of college students,” said J. Mark Davis, President of the Coca-Cola Scholars Foundation. “This program is an extension of our long-standing commitment to college education throughout the United States. These fine students, who often juggle school, work and family, continue to give back to their communities through volunteer service.”

Golding and Mateo are two out of 350 students receiving a scholarship. All recipients demonstrated academic excellence and participation in community service projects.

Twenty-one-year-old Golding, who lives in Foothill Ranch, has been deeply involved in community service projects such as KinderCaminata, Research and Rehabilitation at CHOC, the MESA Program, National Service Learning Conference and tutoring. Through participation in the KinderCaminata community service project, Golding realized the value of creating long-lasting impacts for children. Because of his love for science, his participation in KinderCaminata and at the Research and Rehabilitation at CHOC he has reinforced his dream of becoming a doctor. 

“My future career goal is to attend medical school to become a pediatrician,” said Golding. “I 

want to open a clinic for abused and abandoned children.”
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Mateo, 18-year-old Santa Ana resident, has participated in the KinderCaminata project, tutoring and coordination of the Minnie Street Project. The Minnie Street Project has taught Mateo the elements of a leader, some of which included surveying, interviewing and coordination. Mateo will continue her education at the University of California, Irvine, majoring in social ecology to pursue her career in social work. 
The Coca-Cola Scholars Foundation is supported by the financial commitment of The Coca-Cola Company.  The Foundation was created in 1986 to commemorate the 100th anniversary of Coca-Cola and to establish a legacy for the education of tomorrow’s leaders. Now in its sixth year of funding the Coca-Cola Two-Year Colleges Scholarship Program, the Foundation has provided nearly $2.5 million in scholarship awards to students attending two-year degree granting institutions.
Celebrating its 90th anniversary, Santa Ana College has a strong tradition of educational excellence, community partnerships and rich history of services to its students. SAC serves more than 50,000 students annually in both credit and non-credit programs providing education for academic transfer and careers, courses for personal and professional development, and workforce training for business and industry.
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